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ST. THOMAS, VI - 

GERS BENEFITS PROCESSING UNIT TO MODIFY HOURS OF OPERATIONS 
 

GERS ANNOUNCES THAT EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, THE ST. THOMAS AND ST. CROIX BENEFITS 

PROCESSING UNITS WILL BE CLOSED ON THURSDAYS AND FRIDAYS UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. THIS 

CLOSURE WILL ALLOW THE STAFF TO FOCUS ON PROCESSING PRIOR SERVICE INQUIRIES, EMPLOYER 

BILLING AND PAYROLL CASES. 

DURING THIS TIME, ALL BENEFITS PROCESSING RELATED INQUIRIES WILL BE ROUTED THROUGH THE 

CUSTOMER SERVICE UNIT. 

WE REGRET ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE. 
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